YOU CAN SAY IT BY WRITING TO: FLIPFLAP 405 PARK AVENUE NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022

Dear FLIP,

This letter is in response to another letter I read by "Ann Landers the 2nd" (January FLIP). I'd like to say that I agree with her entirely! A few weeks ago, I went to see an Osmond Brothers concert. A lot of the girls there were acting really wild. Especially in the front row. There were some girls there who were practically trying to climb on the stage, and maybe would have if it weren't for the cops! Except for about one or two. There was one girl who was sitting at the end of the row, and she was very quiet and well-behaved through the whole concert. Then when Donny started to sing "Go Away Little Girl" he came over, leaned over the end of the stage and took the girl's hand! This just goes to prove that if you act your age and behave maturely at a concert, you'll get more attention than if you act like an immature little kid. E.R., New York, N.Y.

Dear FLIP.

I started laughing when I read Susan Bruno's letter in the February issue, because my friend and I did the same thing she did! We called Madison Square Garden in October and the lady assured us that the Osmonds were going to be there on November 28. The first thing we said was, "We haven't a thing to wear!" Anyway, it was a good performance and it was sold out. We didn't meet the Osmonds, but we sure had fun running after the bus they were on! Maite Soto, West New York, N.J.

Dear FLIP,

I want to thank the Osmonds for being great at their latest concert at Madison Square Garden. I almost died when Donny reached over and I touched his hand. The concert was great and I'm sure everyone loved it, especially me! So, thanks, Osmonds, for making everyone happy! Marianne La Porta, Flushing, N.Y.

Dear FLIP,

I was at the Osmond Brothers concert at Madison Square Garden in New York. They were great—but please tell them that there was one thing wrong. Why couldn't they turn around, at least for a minute? They were giving us their backs. We, the

girls, were yelling for them to turn, but I guess they couldn't hear us with all the screaming. So please tell them that next time they do a concert with the stage set up the same way, they should turn around and make the girls behind them happy! Osmond Fan Forever, Hackensack, N.J.

Dear FLIP.

I would like to say that Miss Rudisill's 4th period P.E. class at Ashley Jr. High School wished Donny Osmond a happy birthday by singing "Happy Birthday" to him. Most of the girls helped sing! Happy birthday again, Donny! Debbie Ellington, Gastonia, N.C.

Dear FLIP,

I have four good reasons for December to be my favorite month. It's Donny Osmond's, my girlfriend's and my brithday month—and right after my birthday is Christmas! (And, naturally, my favorite year is 1957, the year all three of us were born!) Carol Flattum, Creswell, Ore.

Dear FLIP,

This is a reply to Linda Love who, in the February issue, said that she didn't like any of the Osmonds as much as Donny. Linda, how can you possibly love Donny without loving Merrill, Wayne, Alan and Jay? If you really love Donny, you'll love his dreamy brothers, too! Patty Wazeck, Detroit, Mich.

Dear FLIP,

Although I am English, I receive most of the Osmonds pics you print from my American pen pals. You print such fabulous pics of the Osmond boys, that it would put some of our mags to shame. I, and many others, think the pics are really great-and they prove the Osmonds not only show they have talent on stage, but are talented within themselves. I thank you for printing the pictures, the Osmonds for being kind enough to have the photos taken, and most of all, thanks to Sue and Peg for sending them all the way to England! Trudy Stewart, Thorne, Yorkshire, England.

Dear FLIP,

Wow! I am reading your February

issue, and is it great! I didn't used to buy your magazine, until David Cassidy, my fav, came along. So keep him in there! I have read letters from girls in your mag saying that they almost died or fainted when they saw a good picture of their fav. Well, now I know what they mean! I really loved your feature on pages 32-37, "David's Life in Pics." I really did! When I saw the two top pics on page 33, I almost died! Tears ran down my eyes. The pictures look so real! Please do some more pics on David. I wrote about this a few months ago and you gave it to us. You really satisfy your readers! Thanks! Isabel Diaz, Houston, Texas.

Dear FLIP,

I ran down to get the February issue of FLIP, and there was one article I was particularly interested in. It was called "David Remembers Sam." I bought the magazine and ran home to read it. I cried, for like David's dog, my pet cat, Sammy died. I, too, remember the empty feeling, the sadness of losing a beloved pet. I will always remember and love Sammy, my first pet. David's Friend, New York, N.Y.

Dear FLIP,

I found myself writing this letter when I stopped to think about the David Cassidy concert I attended. He came to the Richmond Coliseum here in Virginia on September 19, just a little after his operation. He seemed a little tired, but in spite of his tiredness, he performed very well. The 11-yearolds screamed and cheered, just as I had expected, but I was surprised when I looked around and saw the older ones acting the same way! I mean, 16- and 17-year-olds! I almost had to laugh, but I knew they were having fun, just like I was, even though I didn't scream or cry. I hope if anyone ever has the opportunity to attend one of David's concerts, they won't hesitate to go! Sharon Ashley, Colonial Heights, Va.

Dear FLIP,

Whoever doesn't like David Cassidy is CRAZY!! I got a black eye over him! It was worth it. I would rather fight than switch, or have someone talk about him either. He has a real sexy smile, and an out-of-sight voice and